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STANFORD STUDENTS AT 
JAIHIND COLLEGE 

2019 

On 27th March, 2019 a group of Stanford undergraduate students visited Jai Hind College as part of 

their trip to Mumbai, on special initiative by our Principal, Dr Ashok Wadia. The Stanford group of 

students wished to learn about the “Roots of Socio-Economic Inequalities in India”. An interactive 

lecture was taken on the theme by Dr Archana Mishra, Faculty from Department of History and 

Coordinator, BVoc -Travel & Tourism Management, followed by an open discussion between Prof 

Wadia, Dr Rakhee Sharma, Coordinator- BMS and Ms Yasmin Singaporewala, Coordinator- BAF, 

along with students from BMS and BAF and the Visiting students. The lecture and interactions were 

well appreciated by the Stanford students and provoked them into discussing more. Students engaged 

individually with respective faculty and had conversations about Indian economy, culture and 

heritage. They video shot few questions with our Principal and Faculty too. On this occasion, there 

were a couple of cultural performances put up by BMS students. Stanford students engaged in group 

singing and enthusiastically participated in the cultural dances as well. The interactive session saw 

participation by Stanford students with great gusto and they wished if more lectures and interaction 

could be chalked out in the future by Jai Hind College!  
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Group of Visiting students from Stanford University at Jai Hind College with Principal, 

Dr Ashok Wadia (centre) and Faculty members, Dr Rakhee Sharma (centre) and Dr 

Archana Mishra (left) and Ms Yasmin Sinagporewala (Left) 


